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COMMUNITYOSH 
NEWSLETTER 

Newington Wyvern House Preparatory School 

At COSH we're looking forward to warmer weather, with spring just around the corner! Our term 3 holidays are coming up and we 

have provided some details about two of our planned days will be provided in this newsletter. The program has been planned based 

on the children's interests and family feedback. The boys (and girls) had some great ideas and we will continue to build them into our 

VAC care offerings. The bike and scooter days are so popular and give the children an opportunity to show off their skills. Bookings are 

now open for our VAC care online. 

 
Approaching the second half of the term, the boys are noticeably becoming a bit more tired, so we've included more wellbeing 

activities into our everyday program. The wellbeing activities we've been including have been; arts and craft, mindfulness colouring 

in, dramatic play/role play, cooking and listening to music. Our clubs have also been instrumental in helping the boys relax and 

'unwind', we've included some information about Japanese club in this newsletter! 

We deeply care about the boys' wellbeing and like to think of COSH as space the boys can freely explore their interests and passions. 

 
Thank you for all your continued support. 

Danielle and the team at Newington 

Notice Board: 
Our VAC program has been 

emailed out to families! Bookings 

will be available shortly. 

As always, if you have any questions 

or queries please email 

Newington@commosh.edu.au or 

Kim.D@commosh.edu.au 

We are practicing strict hygienic 

measures during this time and are 

complying with social distancing. 

As parents/guardians aren't allowed 

inside the school, we ask you to ring 

0418 907 634 when you arrive to 

collect your son. An educator will 

bring him down to you. 

mailto:Newington@commosh.edu.au
mailto:Kim.D@commosh.edu.au
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Monday 28th of September 

Book at   

https://communityosh.fully 

bookedccms.com.au/family 

/login 

Join us as we venture into the wild for our first camping trip! 

Construct your very own tent in the morning, which you can use as 

your base! A number of exciting activities and experiences await 

you.. 
 
 
 
 

 
Build your own 

tent! 

 
 
 

 
Koori Connections 

Bush Tucker 

Incursion @ 10:00am 

Capture the flag and Tug of War 
 

Smore's! 

 
 

Camp fire stories! 

 

 



DAY 
DETECTIVE 

Wednesday 30th of September 

Book at 

https://communityosh.fullybookedccms.co 

m.au/family/login 

Join us on a day of mystery! Be prepared to solve 

crimes, mysteries and brain teasers... 
 
 

 

Mystery 1: Who robbed the bank? 
 
 
 

Mystery 2: Who is the 

Vandal? 
 
 

 

Mystery 3: Escape Room! 

Solve each clue to escape! 
 
 
 

 

A number of riddles 

and brain teasers will 

be solved throughout 

the day! Prize for the 

best detective team! 



About Japanese Club... 
About our teacher: Yoshi 

Yoshi has interests in Crafts and in fact specialised in Metal and Paper. During 

our Winter Vacation program, Yoshi ran a metal workshop for the boys where 

the children were able to create masterpieces out of different types of metal. 

Yoshi loves sharing her culture with the boys and is eager to teach the boys 

more about the Japanese language and culture. 
 
 

 

What do childhood theorists have to say? 
Rudolph Steiner, an Austrian philosopher believed that 

providing real life tasks for children gives them a sense 

of connection and belonging. Steiner placed a strong 

emphasis on real rather than virtual experiences to 

support the child in forming a healthy relationship to 

the world. 
 
 

Our Japanese Club is about to finish up for Term 3, however we're about 

to start planning for Japanese Club in Term 4! We'd love to hear what 

families and children would like to include in next Term's program! 

Below is what our program looked like for Term 3.... 

OOUURR 66 WWEEEEKK PPRROOGGRRAAMM:: 
Week 1 27th-31st July: 

Ninja Training 

 
Week 2 3rd-7th August: 

Japanese calligraphy 

 
Week 3 10th-14th August 

Japanese Calligraphy: Writing 

your own name 

 
Week 4: 17th -21st August 

Japanese Calligraphy: Words 

 
Week 5:  24th-28th August 

Taiko drum exercise 

 
Week 6: 31st-4th September 

Cooking Okonomiyki 


